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Archdiocese of Los Angeles has agreed
to a $50,000 settlement with a woman
who says she was sexually abused as a

child by a priest, according to the
church and the woman. The woman, in
her 40s, says the priest molested her
and another girl from the parish when
she was in the late 1980s and early
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1990s. The woman's lawyer, Ben
Meiselas, confirmed in an email to NBC

News on Friday that the lawsuit was
settled "without any admission of

liability" by the archdiocese. He said
the archdiocese "is thrilled to make
this resolution." "It is a tribute to the

dedication of those courageous
individuals who have dedicated their

lives to ensuring the protection of
children in our parishes, schools and
other institutions," the archdiocese
said in a written statement. "The
Archdiocese's legal counsel have
repeatedly emphasized that the

Archdiocese seeks no money from the
Plaintiff, and that the Archdiocese as a
matter of policy, and consistent with its

commitment to the children of
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California, has never reached any cash
settlements in any abuse cases, sexual

or otherwise." The archdiocese
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